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Minutes of the meeting of the SOCIAL CLUB COMMITTEE held at Lingwood Village Hall, Station Road, Lingwood on 
Tuesday on 9th January 2018 at 7.00pm when there were present: Jim Marshall (Chairman),  Ben Bethell, Paul Sheldrake,  
Janet Marshall, Sam Bethell, Richard Bethell, Brian Whiskin,  John Reed,  Mary Moore and Kerry Sturman (Minutes 
writer)

1. Welcome and Apologies for absence

Jim welcomed all to the meeting. Apologies were received from Nikki Buckley, Sally Medler

2. Declarations of interest 

No new doi’s received 

3. Minutes from last meeting

Minutes from last meeting were read. 

Outside tables yet to be secured. 

500 Membership cards ordered. Renewals begin in February. Bar team will have access to the folder to process. Mail 
chimp to be sent with reminder

4. Bar Staff Minutes of 7th Jan 18

Have been distributed. All is well. A few issues have been ironed out.  Productivity to be increased during slow bar times. 
Cashing up system has been introduced. Bar staff are to be utilised for weddings where possible.

5. Committee Cover 

January cover is sorted although Saturdays continue to be an issue at times.

6. Membership

Membership is still growing.

7. Club Events

Karaoke is on hold as Ryan is not wishing to run.
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8. Membership money

Notice has been put out in the bar asking for suggestions on what members wish to spend the £1500. Decisions made at 
AGM. 

Current list of options include new tables/chairs. Ben gave examples/costs - £150 per table. Bonket seating will likely be 
reinstalled.

11. A.O.B

D’eath wedding – Mary and Kerry have met with bride and groom. Horsebox unlikely to go ahead. Tequila/Jager are 
required for the wedding. Groom prepared to buy any left overs from us.

We have four weddings so far for the year.

Friday Fun Nights – launch 12th January. 

Mary and Clare S running Easter Eggstravaganza on 2nd April 2018. Ben reminded all that one person needs to take 
charge of all events and see them through.

Network Rail are holding a drop in session on 19th January.

Hug a Mug continues to do well. Sue Sturman is now employed for 16hrs pwk. Additional bar keys are being cut for 
her/Mary and one spare. There is a requirement for a till system for the cafe with the potential to link to the bar tills, this
would potentially incorporate new card machines too – ongoing.

Ben reminded all about the alarm. Front entrance to be used at all times and always check that the alarm is disarmed 
before entering the building properly. Reminder to be given to all staff.

Ben suggested that the hall is lacking due to Paul’s involvement being reduced and suggested that there is a need for a 
hall steward role to oversee the bar/work with the hall manager – ongoing.

Janet to provide update to the Parish Council magazine.

Ben advised that as he is no longer on the Parish Council that he felt it inappropriate to hold a ‘thank you’ party.  Audio 
Jack are still booked for 24th Feb so we will continue with their booking. Ben to advise interested parties.

Kerry and Ben gave a reminder to all about asking for ID, particularly when there are parties being held (18 th birthday 
party held on 13th Jan)

12. Meeting closes at 8.15pm

Agreed by.....Jim Marshall – Chairman: Signed...........................................................................................  Date 18/01/18     

Minutes produced by Kerry Sturman - Minute Secretary: Signed.............................................................… Date 18/01/18.
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